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Dear Transit Partners,
 

On this week’s Monthly Transit Call (Wednesday, October 8th at 1pm), IMD will be giving a special
presentation on Transit Safety and Security instead of our normal updates.  The Transit Call will be
followed by an email with all of our normal updates and resources we will be sharing on the call. 
Our agenda for the call this month will be as follows:
 

Overview & Importance

NCDOT Trends

Available Resources – National and State
Accident/Incident Reporting Processes

Conclusion
 

Additionally, after the meeting, I will be rescheduling the November Meeting from November 12th to

November 5th. 
 
Thank you.
 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Deputy Director
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
 
Mail Service Center 1550
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
1 S Wilmington Street, Room 549
Raleigh, NC  27601-1550
 

 

mailto:tbchambers@ncdot.gov
mailto:tbchambers@ncdot.gov
mailto:IMD_All@ncdot.gov
mailto:juliewhite@ncdot.gov
mailto:tbchambers@ncdot.gov






Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

 

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.


